
Notice of Public  
Comment Period 

Re: WIX Dillon Site  
1422 Wix Road, Dillon, SC 

When: Tuesday, April 26, 2018 – May 26, 2018 

Purpose: Announcement of Proposed Plan for Cleanup 

The SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 
(DHEC) is opening a public comment period on the Proposed 
plan for the WIX Dillon Site. DHEC’s Proposed Plan for the 
cleanup is available at the webpage below. 

Written comments will be accepted through May 26, 2018 on 
the Proposed Plan, and may be submitted to Tim Hornosky at 
DHEC-BLWM, 2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201, or at 
hornostr@dhec.sc.gov.  DHEC’s Administrative Record 
(which contains environmental reports) for the Site will be 
available for review on the website below and at the Dillon 
County Public Library, 600 E. Main Street, Dillon, SC. 

DHEC will select a final cleanup alternative after review and 
consideration of all comments received.  DHEC may modify its 
preferred alternative or select a different alternative based on 
new information or public comments.  Comments on any or all 
of the cleanup alternatives are encouraged.    

For more information: 
http://www.scdhec.gov/PublicNotices 




